
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO: Member Town Clerk 

FROM: Dr. Michael F. Fitzpatrick, Superintendent-Director 
Chester P. Hanratty, Jr., Subcommittee Chair 

RE: POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

DATE: April 27, 2020 

 

Please be advised that a Policy Subcommittee meeting has been scheduled for: 

Tuesday, May 5, 2020 @ 2:00 PM: Remote Meeting via ZOOM 

 

                                                             AGENDA 

 

 BVT Student Handbook FY20-21 

 BVT Practical Nursing Student Handbook  FY20-21 

 BVT Practical Nursing Faculty Handbook FY20-21 

 BVT Practical Nursing Admission Policy FY20-21 
 

New Policies under Families First Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) 
 GCCD - Emergency Paid Sick Leave (EPSLA)   
 GCCE - Emergency Paid Family  and Medical Leave (EFMLA)  
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